
New Pricing for Senior Transfer Stickers for 2024 

 

The Select Board recently voted that the Transfer Station Sticker Fee for seniors  

effective July 1, 2023   will be $40. New stickers must be in place by September 

15, 2023.  

Senior residents are residents who are owners of record of a Southborough 

residence, a lessee, or renter who will turn age 65 on or before 12/31/23. 

Additional stickers for seniors (up to 3) can be purchased for $10 each  

Seniors may be eligible for a Transfer Station Sticker Fee waiver by completing an 

application and returning it to the Select Board office at the Town House or 

emailing it to selectmenoffice@southboroughma.com. Forms will be available at 

the DPW office, Senior Center, and the Town House or on the town website at 

https://www.southboroughtown.com/DocumentCenter/View/533/Sticker-Fee-

Waiver-Application-PDF.  

Qualifications for the waiver are as follows: 

Automatic qualifications- you automatically qualify for a fee waiver if you 

currently participate in one of the programs listed below: 

• SNAP 

• SSDI/SSI 

• Medicaid 

• TANF : Temporary Assistance For Needy Families  (formally AFDC) 

OR 

• Income Qualification: Household Gross annual income is less than $60,000. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Select Board Office at 508-485-

0710. 

 


